Colorado Family Church: Sunday's Service - Blue Dragon Pilgrimage to Korea

Michael and Adonia Hentrich
March 9, 2024

Dear family,

We hope you had a great week, and we look forward to seeing you tomorrow
for Sunday service. Pastor Mike will be sharing the message. He will be
speaking about overcoming challenges through (re)connecting to our
purpose. Tomorrow is also the beginning of daylight savings time, so try to get

some extrarest tonight.

We will also be blessed to hear a short testimony from Jim Chimes as he has

unexpectedly experienced being blind.

Last week, Pastor Adonia shared the message: "God is the Gardener". With
spring coming, Pastor Adonia speaks on the importance of pruning in our lives.
Just like we must prune trees for them to stay healthy and produce good fruit,
we have to prune our lives occasionally to see the fruits we want to see. Enjoy
the message! If you wish to see our recordings as soon as they are posted

online, please follow our YouTube channel or Facebook page.

See you soon!

Sincerely,
Pastors Mike & Adonia

Last Week's Message



Announcements

We are excited to welcome Alexander and Yun-A Johansen and their family to visit
our community at the end of March. Yun-A has spent many years working with
couples and families as part of the Blessed Family Department in Europe and in
America. She has a wealth of experience and a heart to care for the well being of
families. Yun-Awill be sharing the Easter message as well as offering a half-day
seminar on facilitating family conversations about the Blessing between parents
and children. More details will be forthcoming. We look forwarding to welcoming

them here for this short visit.



Work continues on our kitchen renovation. Thank you to our YAMI members who

are helping a ton under the leadership of David Mahardy.



National Headquarters is organizing a Blue Dragon Pilgrimage (Year of the Blue
Dragon) to South Korea from April 18-27. Details on the schedule are still unclear,
but part of the time will be spent at our main spiritual center by Chung Pyung
Lake and seeing historical and religious sites around Korea. They are looking for
400 young adult and new member participants to come from America. If you are
interested, please speak with the pastors about the potential for financial

support. There is some more information on this registration page as well.

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to

others. Find out how The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other.

Join every Monday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael Hentrich.
Please note the new time, 6:30 to 7:30pm Get more details on Facebook at ""Zoom

DP Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is the passcode if needed.
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